


the last couple of minutes due to the laptop battery expiring. The SHAC meeting

recording also stopped so there are 2 audio recordings of the meeting -part one and

part 2 that will be placed on the website with the minutes. Ms. Blankenship read the rest

of the script verbally to the committee. Ms. Blankenship explained the current parent

preview and classroom strategies utilized in both 4th and 5th grades. The 4th grade

powerpoint can be viewed online by anyone with access to the MISD website. The 5th

grade program contains more information not necessarily suitable for anyone to view on

the website. Ms. Blankenship has reached out to Marsh Media to find a more

user-friendly format as DVD’s(we already own at each campus) are no longer commonly

used in the classrooms. Ms. Blankenship shared information from surrounding districts

all utilizing the same video just viewed and/or the Proctor and Gamble you tube video

for their 4th and 5th grade growth and development. Ms. Blankenship shared our

curriculum was last changed around 2011 and that the voiced over powerpoint was

created internally by McKinney ISD from information gathered from the then Proctor and

Gamble pamphlet of information, there wasn't a video in 2011. Discussion was had

about how to add the additional health TEKS required for 5th grade including sex

trafficking, abuse, etc. Jennifer Akins explained we planned to add those as a piece of

the family violence unit that is also part of the new parent opt-in information. Ms. Akins

and Karin Klemm also explained that many times the TEKS are covered in other areas

of the curriculum and not necessarily in one class. Ms. Ecker also gave examples of

how some of the TEKS are covered in broader terms such as healthy friendships and

setting boundaries. Updating and softening some of the vocabulary in the voiced over

ppt was also discussed if the committee decides to continue using the ppt.

Ms. Blankenship will be sending the information out to the committee for further

review and most likely will need to schedule an additional meeting for further discussion

in November as the information would then need to go to the school board for

review/approval and be ready for classroom use at the beginning of March.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:08 pm.


